White Station High School’s College Visitation Process

During the 2025-2026 school year, SENIORS will be allowed two excused absences during the first or the
second semester, and JUNIORS will be allowed two excused absences during the second semester only
for college visitation. We encourage these visits as they are an important part of your college
preparation. This form must be turned into Mrs. Schusster's office, located in the library, bearing the
signature of the parent/guardian.

Upon return from the visit, the JUNIOR and SENIOR must provide Mrs. Schusster with documentation
fromthe college, university, or educational institution verifying the visit. This document must be on the
school letterhead and bear the signature of a school official from the institution visited. The student
must submit the document to Mrs. Schusster's office within 3 days of returning to school. Allowing
students to visit secondary schools is a crucial part of our school's commitment to supporting your
child's academic journey beyond high school.

College(s) attending:

Date of Absence(s) will be:

| understand that appropriate documentation from the institution visited is necessary forthe absence(s)
to be excused. | have read and understand the above information regarding college visitation for White
Station High School.

Student Name (printed)

Student Signature Date

Parent Signature Date




